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MAR O 1 2018 

Water Quality Control Board 

February 21, 2018 

From: Friends of Watson Park 

To: Margaret Monahan 
San Francisco Bay Regional Water Quality 
Control Board 
1515 Clay Street, 14th Floor 
Oakland, CA 94612 

Friends of Watson Park exists to promote the beneficial use of Watson Park in the 
Northside of San Jose. Watson Park is adjacent to Coyote creek and several 
times a year our members perform service work cleaning up the park and the 
creek. We believe the health of our waterways is fundamentally essential to the 
wellbeing of our community. We are highly disappointed that our neighboring 
business , Munoz Granite has failed to comply with regulatory requirements and 
we fully support the levy of the $14,000 fine. 

Additional members and Friends: 




